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28th February 2024 

 

 

 

Resignation and Appointment of Auditor  

 

Dear Members,  

 

Please see below changes of Bulli Workers Club Ltd Auditor.  

 

Outgoing Auditor - Ian Brown from HLB Mann Judd Wollongong 

 

Incoming Auditor - Ben Foch from HLB Mann Judd Wollongong 

 

Reason for change of Auditor  

Ian Brown has advised that he has resigned as auditor of the Bulli Workers Club Ltd due to his retirement 

from public practice.  

 

The resignation and appointment of auditor is effective from 23 February 2024. 

 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Skye Lorenz  

Secretary Manager  
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